

St. James Lane, Coventry, CV3 3DB headteacher: Mrs J. Mclean

phone: (02476) 302 004
email: admin@WillenhallPrimary.org
web: www.WillenhallPrimary.org



Dear Parents and Carers,

As always, the children of Willenhall Community Primary School will be celebrating Harvest Festival this Autumn.

We will be holding our Harvest Festival assembly in school on Tuesday 17th October.

As part of the celebration, we are asking our pupils to bring into school any of the following food items: instant mash potato, sugar, tinned vegetables (peas, carrots, sweetcorn), tinned meat, tinned fish, tinned soup, tinned custard, tinned rice pudding, tinned fruit, dilute/juice, coffee, tea, biscuits, chocolate, jam, noodles, cooking sauces and shower gel. Please check that the food donations are within their sell by date.

Your donations will support local charities.

Please could your child bring their donations in to school no later than Monday 16th October.

We thank you in advance for your support and generosity.

Yours sincerely,

Ms Chapman





